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MISSIONS FOCUS 
 
From bulletin: April 17, 2022 
 
 

BACBC Compassion Fund - Ukraine 
 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
(March 25, 2022 letter)  
 
Dear BACBC:  
We want to express our deep appreciation for the gift sent to Samaritan's 
Purse from Bay Area Chinese Bible Church for our work in Ukraine. Your 
partnership with this ministry is truly a blessing. Samaritan's Purse has an 
Emergency Field Hospital in Lviv, Ukraine with an emergency room, ICU and 
two operating rooms. We have medical clinics at a train station and a bus 
station to provide basic care as thousands of women and children pass 
through every day fleeing to safety. We have over 160 staff on the ground, 
including doctors and nurses and we continue to airlift relief supplies. SP is 
also assisting churches throughout the country to help them minister in this 
devastating crisis.  
 
We want the people of Ukraine to know that God loves them and has not 
forgotten them. As we meet physical needs, we want to point them to the 
peace and hope they can find only through faith in His Son, Jesus Christ. 
John 14;27 "Peace I leave with you, My peace I give to you; not as the world 
gives do I give to you. Let not your heart be troubled, neither let it be afraid."  
 
We are grateful for your prayers. God bless you. 
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Attached is a recent Samaritan’s Purse Newsletter. 

 

Under WAYS YOU CAN HELP: 

 

• PRAY – call on the Prince of Peace to resolve the conflict in Ukraine and 
protect innocent lives. Lift up the churches of Ukraine and Eastern Europe as 
they confront t his crisis in the Name of Jesus.  

• UKRAINE RESPONSE – your gift enables Samaritan’s Purse to offer life-
saving medical care and other emergency assistance to those who fled the 
fighting in Ukraine. 

 

 

 
Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries and 

people locally and globally! 






